
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support as we approach the half term break. 
We break up this Friday 9th February 2024 and we return on Monday 19th February 
2024. A quick reminder to support your children at home with learning their multiplica-
tion tables and encourage reading independently and family members to read to chil-
dren. Oxford Owl resource, available to all our children, has new books for you to 
share at home. Google Oxford Owl & log in. School code is ej3. Enjoy daily reading! 

The Up Holland Community Hub Food Bank team have requested If you 
know people who wish to donate, they particularly need tinned meat and 
fish, pasta and sauces, tea, coffee, sugar, milk.  Thank you in advance. 

The Food Bank will be open during the half term break on Tuesday and 
Thursday from 9am until 11am if you know anybody who needs support. 

DON’T FORGET—WE ARE A NO NUTS SCHOOL—please none in 
packed lunches as we do have a child in school who is confirmed allergic. 

It’s a busy week at school this week as we promote Children’s Mental 
Health Week, Internet Safety Day on Tuesday 6th February, Science Week 
(see below) and final swimming lesson for the Year 4 class on Wednesday! 

When we return after the break, the swimming lesson will take place on a 
Tuesday afternoon for the Year 3 class. The children will return to school a 
bit later and are to be collected from the main playground at 3.45pm. 

We have FREE CHILD TICKETS for Bowland Wild Boar Park in Preston 
during the half term break—please ask at the office if you require any!  

When we return...World Book Day, Easter Bingo & the Easter Talent Show! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head TeacHer’s Message 5th February 2024 Spring Term 

Church of England Primary School 

Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


